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WE HAVE DECIDED TO START A NEWS LETTER TO LET YOU ALL KNOW 

WHAT IS HAPPENING IN OUR CLUB AND WOULD APPRECIATE IT IF ALL OF 

YOU WOULD CONTRIBUTE TOWARDS IT.  

WE WOULD WANT NEWS OF ANY HAPPENINGS TO DO WITH OUR MEMBERS 

AND THEIR DOGS EVEN FUNNY ‘THINGS’.  

 

PLEASE LET US KNOW BY EMAIL OR PHONE CALL OR EVEN A NOTE 

WRITTEN AND GIVEN TO ME ON SUNDAYS. MY EMAIL IS 

bridgetjansen@axemail.co.za   MY CELL NO IS 0825426771 AND HOME IS 

0419555700. 

 

A REMINDER TO ALL OF YOU.  OUR CHAMPIONSHIP SHOWS ARE JUST 

AROUND THE CORNER AND THE ENTRIES CLOSE ON THE  3
rd
 MARCH SO 

PLEASE GET THEM IN.   

THE ENTRIES FOR THE OBEDIENCE AND JUMPING AND AGILITY ETC CLOSE 

ON THE 30
TH
 MARCH.    

 



GOOD LUCK TO ALL OF YOU FOR THIS BIG EVENT AND LET ME KNOW 

WHAT YOUR DOGS ACHIEVE. THANKS 

THE NEW YEAR GOT OFF TO A GOOD START WITH AN INFLUX OF NEW 

MEMBERS AND MOST OF OUR OLD FACES WERE BACK TO TRAIN THEIR 

DOGS.   

 

TO OUR INSTRUCTORS THANK YOU FOR YOUR TIME AND DEVOTION TO 

THE CLUB AND FOR ALL THE HARD WORK . WE APPRECIATE YOUR 

LOYALTY.  

 

AS YOU ALL KNOW WE HAD OUR FIRST OPEN SHOW ON THE 7
TH

 AND 8
TH

 OF 

FEB. WE HAD A LOT OF ENTRIES AND THANKS TO ALL WHO SUPPORTED 

OUR SHOW. AS FROM THE NEXT SHOW WE HOPE TO BE ABLE TO GIVE YOU 

ALL THE RESULTS FROM THE DIFFERENT SECTIONS. 

 

IN APRIL WE HAVE OUR CHAMPIONSHIP SHOWS WHICH WILL BE HELD ON 

THE 3
RD

. 4
TH

 AND 5
TH

 OF APRIL 2009.  

THIS WEEKEND IS OUR BREED AND CARTING WEEKEND. WE ARE 

EXPECTING DOGS FROM ALL OVER THE COUNTRY,  SO IT WILL BE WORTH 

YOUR WHILE TO COME AND SPEND THE DAY AND SEE ALL THE DIFFERENT 

BREEDS AND THE CARTERS. 

 

ON THE FOLLOWING WEEKEND WE HAVE OUR OBEDIENCE AND DOG 

JUMPING AND AGILITY WEEKEND. THIS PROMISES TO SEE SOME FUN 

LAUGHTER AND TEARS.  PLEASE SUPPORT OUR CLUB!!!!!! 

 

TO OUR MEMBERS WHO TOOK THE CANINE GOOD CITIZEN TEST [CGC]  

WELL DONE!!  THEY WERE MARCIA AND DIGBY, NELISSIA AND COCOA, 

KEITH AND ASH, IAIN McLAGGEN AND TONGA, JONATHAN MAY AND 

LIBBY AND   CARLY ANNE AND SHUMBA AND JOAN MACHARD AND 

ANGELIQUE. 

WE WILL BE HAVING OUR NEXT TEST IN THE NEAR FUTURE. WE WILL LET 

YOU ALL KNOW THE DATES. ANYONE INTERESTED PLEASE TALK TO 

BRIDGET. 

 

OUR NEWSLETTER WILL COME OUT EVERY SECOND MONTH SO PLEASE 

SUPPLY ME WITH NEWS, OUR CLOSING DATE FOR NEWS IS ON THE 20
TH

 OF 

APRIL 2009. LETS WORK TOGETHER TO MAKE THIS A SUCCESS. THANKS. 

 

REGARDS BRIDGET 

 


